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Dear Dr. Corentin Briat,  

 
On behalf of the Editorial Board of the IEEE Transactions on Automatic Control, I would like to thank 

you for your contributions as a reviewer over the past year. 
 
 The Editorial Board recognizes every year a small, select group of referees who we believe have done a 
truly outstanding job reviewing papers submitted to our journal. We view this distinction as not only reflecting a 
high degree of commitment to our professional community, but also clear evidence of one's high level of technical 
accomplishments in our field. 
 
 Although I cannot offer you any other tangible token of our appreciation, I would be happy to send a 
copy of this letter to any member of your organization (e.g., Department Chair or Dean) that you may want to 
identify, so that they may share with you this recognition of your contribution.  In this case, you may simply send 
an e-mail message to ieeetac@nd.edu indicating name(s) and e-mail address(es) of any such individual(s). 

 Sincerely, 

                                                                           
Panos J. Antsaklis 
Editor-in-Chief 

 
 


